
Myrophora (Myrrh Bearers) for Holy Friday 

Dear Families, 

We would like to invite your daughter to serve as a Myrrh-bearer (Myrophora) in the Holy 

Friday evening service.  As Myrrh-bearers,  the girls will represent the faithful and holy 

women who went to the burial site of Our Lord, to dress the Body with sweet herbs and 

spices.  It is a position of honor and love. 

The girls will need to arrive at the church by no later than  5:15 p.m.  The girls will process 

into the church together.  It is an honor to serve in this manner and the girls need to 

understand the significance of whom they are representing.  Girls who do not arrive on 

time will not be able to participate. 

The girls will need to be dressed in white. Dresses should be  modest and appropriate to 

the occasion.  Unduly tight fitting revealing tops and plunging necklines or short skirts are 

not  appropriate. 

If you would like your daughter to participate, please call Sophia Zervos at 248.916.6922 

or Mary Takis at 734.262.5144, no later than Palm Sunday.


